
Hello, we are excited to meet all of you! This year will be  filled with
lots of new friends, adventures, and new  learning. Our goal this year
is to encourage your child to  be the best person they can be and
support them in any  way. We promise to do our best to help them
learn and  grow both inside and outside of the classroom. They have
wonderful gifts we can’t wait to explore.

If your child isn’t feeling well and has a fever of 99.5 or  over
PLEASE keep them home and text their teacher to let  us know they
won’t be attending school. You can also  contact Ms. Parham in the
front office at 804-861-0299.

Contact us:

Please feel free to contact us with any questions, we  want to be your
partner in supporting your child. Class  Dojo is the easiest and
fastest way to contact us. Here are  our email addresses as well.

Ms. Shelton ershelton@petersburg.k12.va.us

Ms. Bryson ocbryson@petersburg.k12.va.us

Ms. Mason shmason@petersburg.k12.va.us

Mr. Thomas nathomasetersbur.k12.va.us


